
Residential and business locations that are unserved or underserved (access to
actual speeds less than 25Mbps download and 3Mbps upload) can apply for
expanded broadband coverage through the Indiana Connectivity Program.

Visit the Internet Connectivity Website to apply: https://www.in.gov/ocra/broadband/icp/

You have more
internet options
than you thought

Indiana will invest $270 million toward improving
broadband access and adoption in Indiana. The Next Level
Connections Broadband Grant Program is designed to
provide funds for the deployment of broadband
infrastructure to provide eligible broadband service to
unserved end users, which include households, businesses
and community anchor institutions, such as schools and
health clinics, across Indiana.

Register Now https://www.in.gov/ocra/broadband/         For more information call: 833-639-8522


